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Effective December 1, 2016, HP Inc. will increase list prices on select HP Original LaserJet 
Toner Cartridges by 5%, and adjust list prices on select HP Original Small Format Ink 
Cartridges and print heads by an average of -12% to 18%. 
 

This move is a result of HP’s standard portfolio management process. As part of this 
process HP regularly reviews pricing for all its products and makes adjustments, as 
appropriate.   

 
As always, HP is committed to developing products and services that meet its customers’ 
needs.  This includes all HP Original Supplies, which will continue to provide the superior 
value, reliability and high-quality output that customers have come to expect from HP. 
 
Please contact the HP Supplies Qualified Partners you purchase from for information 
regarding specific pricing and availability.  All HP Supplies Qualified partners are free to set 
their own resale price. 
 
Regards, 
 

Jon Wayne 
Jon Wayne 
Vice President 
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